
TO:  TAVELLI PARENTS  
FROM:    MS. CHRISTINE HENDRICKS, PRINCIPAL/LINDA FOREMAN, OFFICE 970-488-6725 
DATE:  THURSDAY, JANUARY 23, 2025 
SUBJECT: IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS and DATES  

 
 
Tavelli Important Dates to Remember: 
 
Feb. 3-20 Parent-Teacher Conferences 
Feb. 5  PTO Meeting, 8:30-9:45, Green Pod Classroom  
Feb. 10-14 Classified Appreciation Week  
Feb. 14  Class Valentine’s Parties  
Feb. 17  No School for PSD Students, President’s Day Holiday  
Feb. 26  5th Grade Concert, 6:00 p.m., Tavelli Gym  
Mar. 3  No School for PK-5th Grade Students, Staff Work Day 
 

 Denotes a PTO sponsored event/funds                  Denotes a Wellness event 

Box Tops are Easier than Ever! -- No more clipping cardboard boxes! Simply download the Box 
Tops app and either scan your printed receipt or submit a digital receipt from most major retailers 
and they’ll do the rest for you! You can even link your Walmart account to the Box Tops app and 
points will automatically be loaded. Tavelli earns 10 cents for each qualifying item. Full details are 
coming home in a flyer, too. Thanks for your support!   

 
Yearbook Orders Continue through 5/1! - For $25, your student can bring home their treasured 
memories from this school year. Orders will be accepted through May 1st. 
Visit https://www.tavellipto.org/yearbook to purchase online or for details about additional 
payment options and scholarship requests.  

 
Sponsor the Walk-a-thon! - The Tiger Trek Walk-a-thon is PTO's biggest fundraiser of the year and 
is happening on March 27th. We are seeking corporate sponsors for this year's event. If you are a 
business owner, please consider sponsoring this event. If you work for or know of a generous 
business, please reach out and ask for a sponsorship for this fun event! It’s a great opportunity to 
advertise and get your name on the 500+ t-shirts that our students and staff will wear on event 
day and throughout the year! Full details available on the PTO website.   

 
Design the Walk-a-thon T-shirt - Students wishing to participate in the t-shirt design contest for 
this year's walk-a-thon should submit their 3-color design to the office by Feb. 21st. Full details 
available on the Full details available on the PTO website.  

 
Student Directory - PTO is providing a second opt-in period for our student directory and we invite 
you to participate! If you DID NOT include your contact information in September, please go 
to https://tinyurl.com/TavelliDirectory2425 by Feb. 15 and enter your information to be included 
in the electronic directory.  
This PTO-sponsored directory is for personal use only and is not to be used for sales or marketing. 
Tavelli Elementary is not responsible for this directory or information included.   
 

After School Enrichment Classes – If your child is participating in after school classes, 
please notify your child’s teacher of the class and day it will be meeting. With so many 
classes being offered, an email to the teacher is much appreciated. Thank you! 
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Help Us Manage the Lost and Found – We are constantly battling the mountain of lost and 
found items that end up in the boxes in the block. You can help us keep the pile to a 
minimum by putting your child’s name on their items. Thank you for your help! 

February Parent-Teacher Conferences – Teachers will be scheduling conferences in 
February with some parents. Look for an email coming from your child’s teacher next 
month. This will not impact all families; teachers will reach out to those they would like to 
visit with. If you do not hear from your child’s teacher, but would like to meet with them, 
please reach out via email. Thanks.  

Make money for Tavelli PTO! -- In just a few simple steps, you can help PTO earn money 
through the shopping you already do at King Soopers, Morning Fresh Dairy and American 
Furniture Warehouse, plus Box Tops are easier than ever to collect. Learn more 
at https://www.tavellipto.org/donate (scroll to the bottom of the page for full details).  

Health Office Challenge – Ms. Heather has created a special health challenge for all 
students interested in testing their medical knowledge. Please pick up a worksheet from 
the bulletin board outside the music classroom. Complete the worksheet, then turn it in to 
the drop off in the office. All completed work sheets will be included in a prize drawing 
each month. January’s challenge concerns the human eye. Worksheets are due the 31st, 
with the winner announced February 7th.  

Kindergarten Registration – Do you have an incoming Kindergarten student or know 
someone who does? Online registration is open for new 2025-2026 Kindergarten 
students. Please go to https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration to register 
your new Tavelli Tiger!  

How to see what library books your student has checked out: -- Parents, to see the status 
of your student's library books, please click https://lib.psdschools.org/Library/Home, and 
click the Parents tab. You can sign in with your student's ID number and password to view 
the books they have checked out, due dates, replacement costs, and more. A book can be 
renewed for two more weeks here as well. If a book is lost or damaged, please contact 
Linda Foreman in the office. (lforeman@psdschools.org) She will then mark it as lost, and 
you will be able to pay for it on SchoolPay or over the phone with a credit card. If you 
have any questions, please email Mr. Deakin at rdeakin@psdschools.org. Thanks. 

 

Please visit the Tavelli Website https://tav.psdschools.org/ 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tavellipto.org%2Fdonate&data=05%7C02%7Cjanes%40psdschools.org%7C2c8f5b0a59d74118550208dd34f35166%7C0d6d846ceadd4b6cb03ef15cd4b7e9cf%7C0%7C0%7C638724941985709580%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Qq7b6FvMTb%2Fj5UpNqwTvTJT75RmAsU48BzxxTWQPSGk%3D&reserved=0
https://www.psdschools.org/schools/school-registration
https://lib.psdschools.org/Library/Home
mailto:lforeman@psdschools.org
mailto:rdeakin@psdschools.org
https://tav.psdschools.org/

